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I was lucky enough to be invited to present an oral and be accepted for two posters at The 11th 
International Breast Density & Cancer Risk Assessment Workshop in Lihue, Hawaii in June 2025. This 
biennial, internationally renowned workshop brought together over 120 leading experts in breast 
cancer. Since its launch in 2002, the workshop has and continues to serve as a dynamic platform for 
sharing groundbreaking research, fostering meaningful dialogue, and encouraging collaboration  
while building international connections across all stages of careers. Spanning three days, the 
workshop highlighted the latest global research and advancements in breast density and breast  



    

 
cancer risk, including breast density notification, cancer risk models, genomic testing and risk-based 
screening. The program featured a diverse range of multidisciplinary speakers and delegates, 
including researchers, clinicians, policymakers, and consumers. 
 
I orally presented findings from my world-first randomised controlled trial of breast density 
notification, where I received wonderful and helpful feedback on the findings and how they relate to 
the international landscape. I also developed future research ideas from the questions, feedback and 
other presenters about next steps in my research program focused on effective clinical pathways for 
women with dense breasts and more broadly risk-based breast cancer screening.  
 
I also received a lot of interest and vital feedback on the research I presented as posters, was able to 
network with several international researchers including those who I’ve regularly cited and/or have 
written Editorials on their research papers, met with and gain important insights on my research, 
and enjoy the beautiful island of Kauai (for which I’ve never visited before). I indeed intend to return 
to the conference again in two years. Thank you, Sydney Catalyst, for the support! 


